HORSESHOE BEACH FIREWORKS 2018

Dear Property Owners, Friends & Neighbors,

We the Town of Horseshoe Beach would like to thank the volunteers who put on the fireworks last year Brett & Nicole Selph, Dey & John Cherry, Shelly Cherry & husband Joe who set off the fireworks. This event takes a tremendous amount of work to put together.

We are planning to have our fireworks show starting at dark Saturday, June 30 (at this time).

We are asking for donations for the fireworks show, we know times are hard but anything at all would be greatly appreciated. The fireworks will be purchased June 25th, so we need all donations in by June 18th, as whatever money is collected will be all the fireworks we purchase. So if 20 people could only afford to donate \$5.00 that would be an added \$100.00, so as you see the smallest donation will add up to a great show! For questions call Brett Selph 352-498-6029.

ALL donations are greatly appreciated. Please mail out checks ASAP, as they are needed by June 18th, to purchase fireworks June 25th. If you are in Horseshoe Beach you can make cash donations at the following locations: The Marina, The Shrimp Boat, Florida Cracker Shrimp & Bait Company, The Salty Shoe, and Compass Realty in Horseshoe Beach.

THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR HELPING TO MAKE THIS 4th OF JULY CELEBRATION FANTASTIC!

Please mail checks payable to:

Horseshoe Beach Fireworks, LLC

Mail to:

Mrs. Nikki Selph

P.O. Box 244

Horseshoe Beach, FL 32648

Thank you, Nikki Seiph

I would like to ask you to contact me if you would not like to receive this letter next year 352-498-6029 or via email at nikkiselph9@gmail.com.